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THE HUTCHINS SCHOOL PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

Meeting 26th March, 2019, Boardroom  

 

Meeting Opened: 6.45pm 
 
Present:  Dr Rob McEwan, Krysta Brocklehurst, Lou Christie, Jo Bourne, Claire McQuillen, Anna 
Yard-Cumming, Jane Yarnham, Dayana Baker. 
 
Apologies:  Alli McShane, Patrice Lawrence, Caroline O’Donnell, Georgia Burbury, Anthony Gunton, 
John Groom. 
 
Minutes of Annual General Meeting held 21th March, 2018. 
 
Proposed Resolution: That the minutes of the 2017 Annual General Meeting be accepted. 

Moved: Anna Yard-Cumming Seconded: Krysta Brocklehurst 

Passed 
 

1. Business Arising from Previous Minutes 

1.1. Meeting Frequency 

 Meetings to stay the same and be scheduled in accordance with frequency noted in 
the Constitution which provides sufficient amount of flexibility. 

2. President’s Report 

Attached 

3. Headmasters Annual Report 

Attached 

4. Treasurer’s Report 

 The audit has been completed, but the file is currently still with our audit partner for 

review, however it is very unlikely that there will be any changes to the accounts. 

Proposed resolution: That the 2018 financial statements tabled at the AGM be accepted. 

 Moved: Jo Bourne Seconded: Anna Yard-Cumming 

Passed 
 

5. Election of Office Bearers 

All positions vacated, Dr Rob McEwan thanked previous office bearers and congratulated the 

incoming office bearers. 

President Alli McShane 

Vice President Dayana Baker 

Secretary Krysta Brocklehurst 

Treasurer Claire McQuillen 

General Members/Committee 

Members (4) 

Jane Yarnham 

Jo Bourne 

Georgia Burbury  

Anthony Gunton 
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All accepted and ratified. 
 

 

6. Other Business 

 None. 

 

Meeting Closed: 7:15pm 
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Presidents Report  

 

The Hutchins School Parents Association 
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I would like to thank the executive committee, Anna Yard-Cumming, Clair McQuillen and Krysta 

Brocklehurst for their efforts and valuable contribution over the year. I would also like to 

acknowledge the dedication and thank all members of the Association for their su






